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Message from the Guest Editor

In the field of Geovisualization (geographic visualization),
3D technologies, such as Virtual and Augmented Reality,
offer new forms of representation and visualization of
geospatial data. Game Engine environments also allow
new immersive and interactive scenarios for 3D terrain
visualization. This Special Issue invites researchers to
present experiences, methodologies, case studies and
proposals on the application of 3D geovisualization
technologies in the fields of Landscape planning and
Landscape design/architecture. New teaching approaches
from these 3D geovisualization environments and their
impact on students are also interesting.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Land is the only open access journal covering all aspects of
land science, and it is a pioneering platform for publishing
on land system science. Our editorial board is comprised of
eminent scholars. We publish high quality research on
societally relevant, emerging and innovative topics and
results in land system research. It is now one of the top
land journals with a significant impact factor, and has a
goal to become the best journal in land in the coming
years. I strongly recommend Land for your best research
publications for a fast dissemination of your research.
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